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Five Year Core Collections Programme 

As at mid-2022 

 

The following table summarises the current schedule of Core Statistical Collections for PICTs as at mid-
2022. The schedule is kept under regular review but is constantly evolving depending individual 
country circumstances, funding and external events. 

The costings given are indicative only and are based on an estimated average cost of collection of 
USD12 per capita for census (population or agriculture) with factors applied for the estimated lower 
cost of collection for other less complex surveys, e,g, MICS USD9 per capita; HIES USD6 per capita; LFS 
USD3 per capita. These costs are applied whether the census/survey is eventually undertaken by CAPI 
or PAPI. 

Excluding the estimated costs of the planned census and surveys for PNG and Fiji, it is estimated that 
the cost of the census and surveys for the other smaller PICTs would amount to almost USD62 million 
between 2021 and 2024. 

For the purposes of identifying the “funding gap” for the core collection programme for the smaller 
PICTs it is assumed that the national administrations would fund between two-thirds to three-quarters 
of the required costs. 

The funding gap would therefore be between USD15 million to USD20 million over the period 2021-
2024, or approximately between USD3.75 million – USD4 million per annum. 

This provides and indication of the amount that the small PICTs require from development partners 
and donors to enable them to complete their core collections. 
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